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SPECIAL NEWSLETTER 14th May 2021 

 

KCA has consistently advocated for the faithful implementation of the Kananook Creek 
Reserves Landscape Masterplan -Eel Race to Mile Bridge prepared by  
Dr Jill Orr-Young in 1997. 
This remarkable document has remained relevant to this date and is the basis of all the 
works in these Natural Reserves by Council and by KCA. 
 

A key recommendation was that the Kananook Creek Reserve between Station Street and 
Seaford Road will be the primary focus for out-door environmental education. 
Further, the disused caravan park area would be developed into an “arboretum”. The 
Masterplan acknowledged that the vision coveys something more than an “arboretum” and 
as more suitable name might be found in the future. An opportunity to be Indigenous 
Botanic Garden could be considered. 
 

KCA recommends: 

 Dr Jill Orr Youngs vision (as per the Masterplan) should be faithfully implemented by 
the project. Council should not cherry pick elements out of context of a holistic vision 
in the Master Plan for the entire Natural Reserve 

 The name Indigenous Botanic Gardens to be adopted - being a more accurate 
description of the vision (and the name recommended in the Masterplan) 

 The Beckwith Grove Bridge should to be re-installed -consistent with the vision for the 
Indigenous Botanic Garden site. 

 KCA has advocated for over a decade that this project should permanently honour the 
pioneering work of Allan & Yvonne Sisson in the naming of the outdoor environmental 
learning centre main pavilion.  
 

 
Seaford was appalled at the damage to the proposed Arboretum Site and the 
compromises this created. The vision to be implemented should be that of  
Dr Jill Orr Young for creating magical public spaces. KCA does not support a compromised 
hybrid vision with the appointment of Rush Wright (from LXRP). 

** End of newsletter ** 
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If you would like to join us or your subscription has lapsed, please complete the form below and send it 
with your subscription.  Annual membership is only $20.00 per household. 
All welcome! 

 

 

Kananook Creek Association Membership 2021 
$20.00 per household. 

 

  Payments to: Kananook Creek Association 
 Westpac Banking Corporation Account details: 033-179
 313381  
 Please include your full name as the reference. 
 Please send membership application (and cheque if needed) to:  
 KCA Secretary 1/87 Chute Street Mordialloc  Vic  3195 
 Or email to: secretarykca3198@gmail.com if using bank transfer. 
 

 I / We would like to join   Name (s) 
 
 
 

 I / We would like to renew 
 membership  

 I / We would like to participate in  
 activities  

 Address 
 
 
 

 I / We enclose ______ ($20.00 per 
 household)  
 or I / We have paid via BSB – see above  

 No. of persons   

 Phone    Date: 
 

 E-mail   Thank you!  

 
 
PRIVACY 
The KCA respects your privacy.  We do not share personal information or e-mail 
addresses with any other persons or organizations.  If you provide your e-mail address to 
the KCA, you can expect to receive an  
e-mailed newsletter approximately 3-4 times per year and correspondence concerning 
issues considered to be of importance to our members.  If at any time, you wish to be 
removed from the e-mailing list, you need only to send an e-mail requesting removal. 


